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10/9/2019
Dear Parent or Guardian,

Rolling Hills School is in the process of electing members to the School Site Council (SSC) for the 2019-2020 school year.  The SSC is required for schools receiving categorical funds. These funds are used to supplement the regular school program.  The purpose of the SSC is to develop and approve the School Site Plan; which is a comprehensive plan, including categorical funding budgets, designed to improve the effectiveness of the school program.  In order to accomplish this task, the SSC meets on a regular basis to assess student needs, develop and approve the plan including categorical budgets, and monitor its implementation.

6 nominations for parent representatives on the SSC have been received.  This year Rolling Hills Elementary School needs to elect 4 parents to the SSC.  Below is the list of names of parents wishing to represent you.  Please vote for four candidates of your choice and return this ballot with your child to their teacher by Wednesday, October 16, 2019.

Our first meeting of the SSC is Monday, October 28 at 5:00pm in the principals office.
Sincerely,

Juleen Faur
Principal

ROLLING HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL SITE COUNCIL PARENT BALLOT
Vote for 4 parent representatives by placing an X on the appropriate line.

_____  Allison Carson



_____  Maricela Zurita-Curiel
_____  Melanie Chapman


_____  Brooke Murphy

_____  Judy  Smith



          _____  Rebecca Chatham


Return to Rolling Hills School no later than Wednesday, October 16, 2019.

